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The Waldron Village Council held its regular monthly meeting on July 12, 2022 in the Wright-
Waldron Municipal Building. President Russell Platt called the meeting to order @ 7:00 p.m. 
and all stood to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was taken with Darcie Salmon and 
Shawn Barnhart absent and all others present. 
 
Additions and Approval of the Agenda: Karen McNett wanted to add man hole covers and 
appoint someone for the fire board. Bill Hall made a motion to approve the agenda as 
amended. Phyllis Worsley supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
 
Approval of the June 14, 2022 Minutes: Karen McNett made a motion to approve the June 14, 
2022 minutes. Bettie Salmon supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
 
Public Comment: A person from the Hillsdale County Senior Center handed out packets and 
explained some of the programs available to seniors. April Platt reported on upcoming events. 
April also asked if the village would pay for the port-a-potties for Labor Day week-end and the 
village agreed. 
 
Reports to Council 
Fire Board: None 
Maintenance: Picking up brush 
Street Administrator: None 
Code Enforcement: None 
Monthly Report for Planning & Zoning: 
 
Committee Reports: 
Treasurer’s Report: Keri Burress said she had mailed the summer taxes, received a check from 
the County Treasurer for last year delinquent taxes and makes deposits. 
Clerks Report: None 
Presidents Report: None 
 
Pay Bills: Bill Hall made a motion to pay bills. Karen McNett supported and it carried by a voice 
vote. 
 
Old Business: Appoint someone to fill a vacant seat on the fire board. Council wants a letter 
posted for anyone interested.   Man hole covers: Bill Hall made a motion to have Concord 
Excavating & Grading do the work. Phyllis Worsley supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
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New Business: Water rates, water bills.  Bill Hall said that after looking at statements from last 
months billings he noticed a lot of people weren’t charged for garbage pick-up. Russ said there 
were still some problems with the new billing system. Bill said until everything is worked out he 
didn’t feel right raising the water rates. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Bettie Salmon made a motion to adjourn until August 9, 2022. Phyllis Worsley supported and it 
carried by a voice vote. Meeting adjourned @ 8:00 p.m. 
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